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OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 
 

 
January 20, 2015 
 
 
 
The Association for the Advancement 
Sustainability in Higher Education 
213 ½ North Limestone 
Lexington KY 40507 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 

Re: January 2015 Lakehead University’s STARS submission 
 
On behalf of Lakehead University, I am pleased to confirm the completion and submission of our first 
STARS (Sustainability Tracking Assessment and Rating System) report for the Association of advancement 
of Sustainability in Higher Education.  The information submitted has been carefully collected to ensure 
that it accurately reflects the sustainability work being done at Lakehead University. 
 
The STARS Report has been compiled by those colleagues at Lakehead University who are responsible for 
their respective content areas.  Accordingly, I confirm that the information submitted is complete and 
accurate to the best of our knowledge and ability. 
 
We are looking forward to enhanced discussion and engagement in Sustainability across our campuses. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Brian J.R. Stevenson, Ph.D. 
President and Vice-Chancellor 
 
/cr 
 
Enclosure 
 


